Mr. R. S. Damon, President Trans World Airlines, Inc. 630 Fifth Avenue New York 20, New York

Dear Mr. Damon:

You are cordially invited to attend the Airports Advisory Committee's fourth meeting which will be held in the Texas Botel in Fort Worth, Texas, on October 16 and 18 inclusive.

We have extended invitations to representatives of the Military, Airlines, Air Transport Association, National Association of State Aviation Officials, Airport Operators Council and Airport Executive Association.

One of the principal topics of discussion will be "Wartime Mobilization of Airports." We feel that this important subject warrants comments from organizations such as yours.

Messrs. Donald W. Nyrop, Administrator of Civil Aeronautics Administration, and Delos W. Rentsel, Chairman of the Civil Aeronautics Board, will be present, together with appropriate officials from the military.

It would be appreciated if you would inform Robert N. Cook, W-lll, Executive Secretary of the Airports Advisory Committee, Civil Aeronautics Administration, T-5 Building, Washington, D. C., of your intentions of attending such a meeting in order that hotel reservations can be made and your name placed on the mailing list to receive the program and agenda prior to the meeting.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Terrell C. Drinkwater, President Western Air Lines, Inc. 6060 Avion Drive P. O. Box 10,005 Airport Station Los Angeles 45. California

Dear Mr. Drinkwater:

You are cordially invited to attend the Airports Advisory Committee's fourth meeting which will be held in the Texas Hotel in Fort Worth, Texas, on October 16 and 18 inclusive.

We have extended invitations to representatives of the Military, Airlines, Air Transport Association, National Association of State Aviation Officials, Airport Operators Council and Airport Executive Association.

One of the principal topics of discussion will be "Wartime Mobilization of Airports." We feel that this important subject warrants comments from organizations such as yours.

Messrs. Ronald W. Nyrop, Administrator of Civil Aeronautics Edministration, and Delos W. Rentzel, Chairman of the Civil Aeronautics Board, will be present, together with appropriate officials from the military.

It would be appreciated if you would inform Robert N. Cook, W-Ill, Executive Secretary of the Airports Advisory Committee, Civil Aeronautics Administration, T-5 Building, Washington, D. C., of your intentions of attending such a meeting in order that hotel reservations can be made and your name placed on the mailing list to receive the program and agenda prior to the meeting.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Keith Kahle, President Central Airlines, Inc. 6109 Camp Bowie Blvd Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr. Kahle:

You are cordially invited to attend the Airports Advisory Committee's fourth meeting which will be held in the Texas Hotel in Fort Worth, Texas, on October 16 and 18 inclusive.

We have extended invitations to representatives of the Military, Airlines, Air Transport Association, National Association of State Aviation Officials, Airport Operators Council and Airport Executive Association.

One of the principal topics of discussion will be "Wartime Mobilization of Airports." We feel that this important subject warrants comments from organizations such as yours.

Messrs. Donald W. Nyrop, Administrator of Civil Aeronautics Administration, and Delos W. Remtsel, Chairman of the Civil Aeronautics Board, will be present, together with appropriate officials from the military.

It would be appreciated if you would inform Robert N. Cook, W-lll, Executive Secretary of the Airports Advisory Committee, Civil Aeronautics Administration, T-5 Building, Washington, D. C., of your intentions of attending such a meeting in order that hotel reservations can be made and your name placed on the mailing list to receive the program and agenda prior to the meeting.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. W. F. Long, Chairman Pioneer Air Lines, Inc. 3300 Love Field Drive Dallas, Texas

Dear Mr. Long:

You are cordially invited to attend the Airports Advisory Committee's fourth meeting which will be held in the Texas Hotel in Fort Worth, Texas, on October 16 and 18 inclusive.

We have extended invitations to representatives of the Military, Airlines, Air Transport Association, National Association of State Aviation Officials, Airport Operators Council and Airport Executive Association.

One of the principal topics of discussion will be "Wartime Mobilization of Airports." We feel that this important subject warrants comments from organizations such as yours.

Messrs. Donald W. Nyrop, Administrator of Civil Meronautics Administration, and Delos W. Rentzel, Chairman of the Civil Aeronautics Board, will be present, together with appropriate officials from the military.

It would be appreciated if you would inform Robert N. Cook, W-111, Executive Secretary of the Airports Advisory Committee, Civil Aeronautics Administration, T-5 Building, Washington, D. C., of your intentions of attending such a meeting in order that hotel reservations can be made and your name placed on the mailing list to receive the program and agenda prior to the meeting.

Sincerely yours,

Af. R. E. McKaughan, President Trans-Texas Airways Municipal Airport Houston, Texas

Dear Mr. McKaughan:

You are cordially invited to attend the Airports Advisory Committee's fourth meeting which will be held in the Texas Hotel in Fort parth, Texas, on October 16 and 18 inclusive.

We have extended invitations to representatives of the Military Airlines, Air Transport Association, National Association Officials, Airport Operators Council and Association National Association.

One of the principal topics of discussion will be "Wartime Mobilization of Airports." We feel that this important subject warrants comments from organizations such as yours.

Messrs. Donald W. Hyrop, Administrator of Civil Aeronautics Administration, and Delos W. Rentzel, Chairman of the Civil Aeronautics Board, will be present, together with appropriate officials from the military.

It would be appreciated if you would inform Robert N. Cook, W-lll, Executive Secretary of the Airports Advisory Committee, Civil Aeronautics Administration, T-5 Building, Washington, D. C., of your intentions of attending such a meeting in order that hotel reservations can be made and your name placed on the mailing list to receive the program and agenda prior to the meeting.

Sincerely yours,